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Dear Sir

The proposed road widening scheme must not undermine the World Heritage status of
Stonehenge. The importance of this site cannot be overstated and if it is compromised in
anyway those involved in its despoilation will never be forgiven or forgotten for the
damage done. Remember, this issue goes beyond the borders of the UK  -  our reputation
will be at stake once again.

Yours faithfully 

Adam Wahby 




